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As a veterinary neurologist, I have personally treated numerous animals who have 
sustained spinal injuries as a result of inappropriate/over-zealous chiropractic 
manipulations from non-veterinary-trained, inexperienced practitioners. The only 
positive I would see from this, personally, would be for the possibility of an increased
caseload for my team. 


